
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  10.15.18 
 

Link to submit a new announcement:    
https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563 

 
Good morning Cary High…Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance ( count to 5) 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America. And to the republic for which it 
stands. One nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
TODAY 
 
Want to spend Spring Break in Paris & Italy? See Mrs. Allen in twenty two sixteen, beside the 
second floor elevator, for more information.  Spots are limited so sign up today.  
 
Reminder to all improv auditioners--TODAY, til 4 is the last day for drama auditions in the drama 
room. 
 
Homecoming bonfire is now planned for Monday, November 5th. Please mark your calendar to join 
in the fall fun!   
 
WRAL Explorer Post 5 Open House is Thursday.  Online applications must be completed by 
Thursday, October 25 and acceptance into the program will be sent shortly after that date.  First 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 7. This is a great way to gain TV experience for a 
broadcasting career.  More about Post 5 is available at the open house, online or stop by Room 2134 
for a flyer.     
 
Congratulations to Allie Jessee, Claire Perry, Ella Green, & Jake Bryant for being chosen to 
participate in the 2018 NC Honors Chorus! 
 
Congratulations to the Environmental Club for last weeks airing of the documentary STRAWS. 
Over 200 people were in attendance. 
 
TOMORROW 
 
There will be a quick 5-10 min meeting tomorrow, right after school in the mat room for anyone 
interested in being part of Cary’s 21 times state championship wrestling team and defending the 
title. Please stop by to meet the coaches and gather some information on this upcoming season. All 
ages and sizes are needed.   
 
Get your Forks Up! All day tomorrow, Penn Station East Coast Subs across from Cary High will 
host a Dine Out fundraiser to benefit our Imp Club athletics boosters club. Enjoy lunch or dinner 
and mention that you’re with "Cary High" or "Imp Club", Penn Station will give 10% of all sales 
back to the Imp Club.  
 



 

 

Have you read The Hate You Give? Interested in discussing it? Join the Project Lit Book Club 
tomorrow in the Media Center at 2:30pm. 
 
Are you interested in current events and campaign volunteering? Then make plans to attend the 
Young Democrats meeting tomorrow in Room 1011 during B lunch. 
 
FBLA applications and $13 dues for all new and returning members must be turned in to Mrs York 
in Room 2210 by tomorrow.   
 
The Army recruiter will be in the gym lobby Wednesday during lunch.  Stop by and explore the 
many exciting careers the Army offers.  
 
Be sure to follow us on twitter at cary underscore chatter for more announcements.  
 
Have a great day, Cary. 
 
ON HOLD 
 
IDEA Club invites you to Paint Your Purpose on Cary’s sidewalks! Stop by 2328 during lunch 
Thursday to plan and then painting with chalk after school. 
 
There will be a FBLA meeting on Thursday, during A lunch in Room 2210 to discuss Regional 
Conference and Competitive Events.  
 
The History Movies Club will meet Thursday during lunch in Room 410 to continue watching  
Clash of the Titans. 
 
There will be a Science Olympiad meeting Thursday in Room 302. 
 
The homecoming bonfire is Monday 11/5 from 7-9 at Phillips Farm. Join us for smores, drinks, 
music, and fall fun! Admission $8 at the gate. 
 
Attention Cary High Staff members please submit your coffee/tea order every Monday by 8am for 
the OCS Cary High School Beverage Company!  
 
Cary’s student-run newspaper, “The Page”, has launched! Find them at chsthepage.com and join 
them on Tuesdays in 2324 to write. 
 
The Cary High GSA meets on Tuesdays in room 206 from 2:30 to 3:30. All are welcome.  
 
10/31, 11/14/, 12/5, 12/19, 1/16, 1/30, 2/13, 2/27, 3/13, 3/27, 4/10, 5/1, 5/15, 5/29-  



 

 

The Army recruiter will be in the gym lobby Wednesday during lunch.  Stop by and explore the 
many exciting careers the Army offers.  
 
10/24, 11/7, 11/28, 12,12, 1/9, 1/23, 2/6, 2/20, 3/6, 3/20, 4/3, 4/24, 5/8, 5/22, 6/5 -  
The Army recruiter will be in the 11 building main lobby Wednesday during lunch.  Stop by and 
explore the many exciting careers the Army offers. 
 
History Movies Club is a real easy club to join. Meetings are during lunch on Thursdays in Room 
four ten. Bring your lunch & eat while you watch the movie.  
 
The recruiter from The New School in New York will be in the gym lobby on Oct. 25 during lunch. 
Visit the recruiter if you are interested.  
 
The Vanderbilt University rep will be in the gym lobby during lunch on Monday, Oct. 29. Visit her 
to ask about attending Vanderbilt. 
 
Eckerd College will be in the gym lobby Friday, October 26.  Stop by and see how you can become 
a Triton. 
 
Thanks to you, Ambassadors have collected close to 100 wands to be used by the Appalachian 
Wildlife Refuge (ref-huge) to care for abandoned and orphaned animals.  The used mascara wands 
are the perfect size to gently comb new feathers and fur. Wands are still accepted so lend a hand 
and bring your mascara wands to 2134.  Go to appalachianwild.org for more information. 
 
 


